

Forest Avenue Bulletin

Volume 37 June 4 – June 10, 2014

DATES TO REMEMBER:

Wednesday, June 4

Pomptonian Hot Lunch - Popcorn Chicken

Thursday, June 5

- Pomptonian Hot Lunch Pizzeria Pizza Field Trip 2nd Grade

Friday, June 6

- 12:30 Dismissal No Lunch Served
- **Hats ON for Progeria**

Monday, June 9

- SCA Pizza Lunch (Don't forget to pack a drink)
- Kindergarten Pizza Lunch

Tuesday, June 10

Pomptonian Hot Lunch - French Toast Sticks

Wednesday, June 11

Pomptonian Hot Lunch - Cheeseburger on a Bun

Thursday, June 12

Pomptonian Hot Lunch - Nachos Grande

Friday, June 13

- Pomptonian Hot Lunch Chicken Nuggets
- **SCRIP** Distribution
- Flag Day Sharing Assembly

Attention Parents of First Grade Girls

If your daughter is interested in becoming a **Brownie**, there will be an information meeting on **June 5th at** 6:45 at Meg Walsh's house (10 Whitney Terrace). If you are interested but cannot make the meeting, please contact Meg Walsh at meghanwalsh@hotmail.com or 973-239-0718 so you can be filled in on important registering information.

Kindergarten Pizza Lunch!!!

Kindergarteners will be having Pizza lunch on Monday, June 9th at the Forest Ave. School cafeteria.

<u>Jackals Tickets</u> going home today via backpack! If you ordered tickets please check your child's backpack. If you have any issues/questions please contact Tricia Beninghof at 973-493-6957 or Mary Koellhofer at 973-433-7135



Hats ON for Progeria

Make a donation and get to wear your favorite hat to school on **Friday**, **June 6**th.

NOTICE: SPECIAL SCA MEETING NEXT WEEK!

The **Forest SCA** will hold a **special meeting** on Tuesday, June 10, at 7 p.m. in the cafeteria. The Forest SCA membership will consider and vote on forming a new fundraising committee, which has proposed organizing a Casino Night fundraising event during the 2014-15 school year. Please attend this meeting to hear more about this type of event, how often it would be held, the financial considerations and expectations and potential volunteer opportunities. The membership's support of any committee or event is vital to its success. Your vote counts!

Hey, Forest Ave Families,

Even though summer break is nearly here, **SCRIP** will continue to work hard for Forest Ave School this summer! As always, we are offering summer deliveries of **SCRIP**. There will be three distributions: the last week of school, August 1 and **September 1.** The sign up sheet is attached. Please send orders into school by Monday, June 16. Any questions about summer **SCRIP**, please contact Beth Shust at esyacono@yahoo.com.

At this time, we would like thank some of our outgoing families for their long-time participation and support of the SCRIP Program: Day, Golebieski, Hamson, Marriott, Napoli, Thompson, Wallingford.

Thank you and best of luck to all of you! The SCRIP Committee

e-mail: meryemgms@gmail.com by 3 P.M. Tuesday or call (732) 513-8560 Editor(s) – Meryem Gumusayak SCA President – Jennifer Fleming e-mail: Jendan.fleming@gmail.com or call (973) 415-7920

Forest Avenue Principal – Jeff Monacelli e-mail: jmonacelli@veronaschools.org

Forest Avenue School Website: www.veronaschools.org (select "Schools" then select "Forest")

Bulletin and all attachments (as well as homework) are available online.



Forest Avenue Bulletin

Volume 38 June 4 – June 10, 2014



Volunteers Needed for Forest Ave Garden Watering!

Milkweed, Fennel, Baptisia, Lilac, Magnolia and Redbud are some of the many plants and trees labeled in the school garden. We are looking for volunteers to ensure that our plantings thrive this summer. Families are asked to commit to 2 days (one hour each day) of watering during their chosen week. Open Weeks: July 21 and 28, August 4 and 25. Instructions, faucet key and hose will be available. Please contact Gloria Machnowski at **gmachnowski@gmail.com** and let her know a first and second choice for a preferred week.



Packs with Purpose – Please

see the attached flyer to support Verona's Children!



FLAG DAY SHARING ASSEMBLY

Forest Avenue School first graders will have their annual Flag Day Sharing Assembly on Friday, June 13 at 9:00 am. We would love it if all students can show their patriotic support by wearing red, white, and **blue** to school that day. Also, parents of first graders are invited to attend.



Attached please find a flyer for **Class Parent** Volunteers for 2014-2015, grades K-4. If you are interested, please forward your information to both Doris McLaughlin AND Kim Nachbaur no later than June 15. Thank you so much for consideration with helping out at your child's class next year...you and your child will be glad you did.



SAVE THE DATE!!

This year's **SCA Parent-Teacher Cocktail Party** is Monday, June 16th 3:30-5:30 at the home of *Karen* & Jimmy Jandoli. Please book your babysitters, and join us to say thank you to our fabulous Forest Ave. staff. More details to follow!

Editor(s) – Meryem Gumusayak SCA President – Jennifer Fleming Forest Avenue Principal – Jeff Monacelli

e-mail: meryemgms@gmail.com by 3 P.M. Tuesday or call (732) 513-8560 e-mail: jendan.fleming@gmail.com or call (973) 415-7920

e-mail: jmonacelli@veronaschools.org

Forest Avenue School Website: www.veronaschools.org (select "Schools" then select "Forest") Bulletin and all attachments (as well as homework) are available online.